
QUESTION ON NOTICE

ASKED

Thursday, 12 September 2024

Answer Due: Monday, 14 October 2024

1086 MR B MICKELBERG ASKED MINISTER FOR EMPLOYMENT AND SMALL BUSINESS AND MINISTER 
FOR TRAINING AND SKILLS DEVELOPMENT (HON L MCCALLUM)
With reference to the Construction Workforce Fund and Queensland’s skilled construction worker 
shortage—

Will the Minister advise why there is no ongoing funding for the construction industry workforce after the 
2026-27 financial year?

* Please note that this question was not required to be answered due to the dissolution of the 57th 
Parliament on 1 October 2024.


